Postville,lowa.
Jan.2?2 ,19440
Dr.F.C.Allen
Dear Sir;

I wish at this time t0 express my appreciation for the time you have devoted to
coaching my son,Lloyd Palmer.And for the opportunity you have given him to play on your
Kansas university team from time to time.It has giwen him the urge to work harder inhis
stidies and his grades are improving rapidly.His homesickness has practically disappeared
and I can truthfully say that he has never had the interest in both basketball and in
scholastics that he now has.

Being rather quiet and difficult to get acquainted with he perhaps has never told you
that he spent the last tow years in high school developing a one handed push shot.But his letter
8 are constantly full of worries that he was nt hitting with the other type of shots.l have no
point in mentioning the latter except to let you know how interested he is in basketball.

Hoping I may have the priveledge of meetimg you and thanking you in pereen some time.in
the future I beg to remain

Yourgtruly,L.E.palmer



